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Friday 30th August 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back  

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families well after a fantastic summer break hopefully 

making lots of lovely memories together. We have had a wonderful first 2 days back with plenty of 

learning and work already taking place. Classes have completed self-portraits, many have thought 

about their aspirations for this academic year, there have already been some handwriting heroes, 

and many yellow and blue stars have been handed out! 

 

 

PE Days 

Please see below for details on each classes PE days. 

Class 1 – Tuesday 

Class 2 – Wednesday & Thursday 

Class 3 – Wednesday 

Class 4 – Monday 

Class 5 - Thursday 

 

School Uniform 

St Charles prides itself on our smart uniform and how high expectations with uniform help instil 

high expectations with learning. Here is a reminder of our uniform.  

Uniform list: 

White cotton shirt/blouse 

Blue stripped tie 

Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan 

Grey skirt or pinafore dress 

Grey school trousers or grey school shorts 

Grey or white socks or grey tights  

Sensible black shoes 

Blue and white checked gingham dresses in summer months 

 

PE and Games kit: 

Plain white t-shirt or t-shirt with school logo 

Blue sweatshirt / cardigan or blue school hoodie 

Black or navy shorts (no branded) 

Black or navy jogging or tracksuit bottoms or black or navy leggings (no branded) 

Black trainers 

 

If by chance your child is in incorrect uniform, a uniform slip will be put in the home / school diary.  

 



 

Social Media 

Don’t forget to follow our school twitter @StCharlesMeasha , our school Instagram ‘St Charles 

Measham CVA’ and our school Facebook page to see all the exciting learning going on each day 

and important messages. 

Each class has a class twitter page, account details will be put on class newsletters. 

 

Class Newsletters 

Class newsletters will be sent out next week, these will contain class specific information. 

 

Diary Dates 

We are just finalising as many dates as we can for this academic year, these will be published on 

the next newsletter. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support, myself and all the staff are thoroughly looking 

forward to a brilliant school year working with you and your families. 

 

 

Kindest Regards,  

 

Mrs Knight  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


